
 

May 15, 2022 

 

To SABF Members and Attendees: 

It was another busy year for the St Albert Bereavement Fellowship Board to provide the much-
needed grief support to the community. We were able to hold in-person meetings throughout 
the year except for the March speaker meeting. June is the scheduled time for the AGM.  

Notice: St Albert Bereavement Fellowship Annual General Meeting to be held on June 14, 2022, 
7PM at Red Willow Place, 7 Tache Street, St Albert.   All nomination papers are to be in the 
possession of the Committee PRIOR to June 7, 2022. 
 
We are in urgent need of new volunteers to share their talents with SABF. Please consider a 
volunteer position or share this notice with someone who may be looking for a volunteer 
position. Here a few general duties we need assistance with setting up meetings, picking up 
refreshments, welcoming attendees at the door, preparing mail, helping with the library, and 
performing general office duties.  

For more information, please contact Faye at 780-851-6562, or Karen at (780-819-3306) or Judy 
at (780-460-7271).  

Prior to the AGM, Bob Kerr, from the Sturgeon Community Hospital, will present on the topic 
that was cancelled at the March speaker meeting. Following the AGM, refreshments will be 
served by the Board. This is an opportunity for members and attendees to gather for fellowship. 
We are looking forward to visiting with everyone! 
 
The Fraternal Order of Eagles Dinner and Century Casino Breakfast dates are scheduled and 
information on these events are available at the Speaker and Links meetings. Thank you, Resa 
Hartleib for organizing these gatherings. 

If you have not paid your membership, please do so prior to the AGM meeting.  Membership 
allows you to vote the new Board in, to vote any motions put forth at the AGM, attend dinners 
and to use the SABF library. 

Reminder: Please check the SABF website for meetings or register for notifications as events 
can change at https://stalbertbereavement.ca/home.php.  
 

Thank you,    

St. Albert Bereavement Board  

***Presently, Red Willow Place restrictions require that everyone wear masks indoors and be vaccinated. 
Check the website for updates 

https://stalbertbereavement.ca/home.php

